From:

Melissa Cook on behalf of MayorCouncil

Sent:

Tuesday, October 20, 2020 1:50 PM

To:

legservicesinfo

Subject:

DL - Special meeting re Cannabis.

The email below was forwarded to the Community Development Division.

From: Jeff Paul <jeff@foxandhounds.ca> Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 1:33 PM To: MayorCouncil <mayorcouncil@tol.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Special meeting re Cannabis.

Dear Mayor and Council;

I am writing to you regarding the votes on allowing or disallowing applications to move forward. I think that an error was made.

According to the policy released on March 9, 2020 (07-410) the location criteria states: 5.1.1 Generally, the proposed location for a cannabis retail store should not be located within 200 metres of: an existing school; park; recreation centre; or another cannabis retail store, including those located in adjacent municipalities. Nowhere in that policy is the word daycare. Yes, we are next to a daycare. The daycare that chose to locate next door to a Liquor Store? A Liquor store that has been located at that location since 1989. I fail to see how infant to 3-year old who cannot leave their premise without an adult can be affected by a retail store. I understand that any particular application may or may not go forward based on the merits of the application.

I feel that excluding our application because of criteria that wasn't listed when we made our application is unfair. Sincerely,

Jeff Paul.

Jeff Paul

Grass Station Cannabis Ltd.

26444 32 Ave. Aldergrove, BC V4W 3E8 jeff@foxandhounds.ca

604-309-7142